
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Friday, April 

1, 2022. 
 

_____ There will be a yearbook club meeting for the reporters, 

photographers, and communications committees on Monday when we get 

back from Spring Break.  Make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 or sign 

up for the activity bus.  

 

_____ We have a winner!  The Battle of the Books was decided by a six- 

vote difference! The winner of March Madness and Gateway’s Favorite 

book is… One of Us is Lying. Thank you to all of you who participated in 

voting and those of you who filled out brackets. The grand prize winner who 

predicted every winner in the bracket is Sara Sontakke. Also, a big shout 

out to Mrs. Stoskopf’s 6th period who also correctly guessed the bracket 

winners! This week’s prize drawing winners are: Aishani Ghosal, Varshini 

Karthik, and Lina Eldisi. Today’s winners may visit the library to claim their 

prize. 

 

_____The first day of Track practice is April 11 right after Spring break, so 

make sure you have a current physical on file and complete the required 

electronic forms online before then.  Follow the instructions on the school 

website announcement.  Check with Mrs. Trachte at the Office if you have 

questions about your eligibility.  

 

_____ Spring has arrived and that means the Gateway Talent Show is 

coming! If you’re looking for something fun to do over the break, gear up 

your creativity and strategize a plan for performing in the Talent Show. 

We’re looking for musicians, dancers, singers, acrobats, jugglers, 

comedians, ANYONE with an entertaining talent to share!  This is your 

chance to shine! 

 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 


